

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

October 9 - October 16, 1970

ATTENTION ALL MEDICAL STUDENTS: The Davison Society is the medical student body at Duke. To be an effective organization it must contain all regularly enrolled medical students. The Davison Society Council is composed of the president, service and social vice presidents, treasurer and secretary of the Society, and a president and four (4) representatives from each class. The Executive Council contains the first five (5) above and the class presidents. All council meetings are announced on the Davison Society Bulletin Board in the post office at least one (1) week in advance and are open to all interested members. Minutes of the meetings are posted after they are typed. It takes only three (3) minutes to read the minutes. Check to see what transpired and if your representative was there. Ask him to explain anything that is not clear. Names are posted in the upper right hand corner of the bulletin board. Thank you.

Douglas S. Lloyd, President

U.S. ARMY MEDICAL SERVICE: On October 15 and 16, 1970, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Captain Gary L. Swallow, MSC and Dr. Harold Head of the United States Army Medical Service will be in the Student Lounge to discuss early commissioning program, clinical clerkship program, senior medical student program, army internship program, and army residency training program.

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM FINANCIAL AID OFFICE: Financial assistance has been assigned by the Office of Financial Aid to 127 medical students for the 1970-71 academic year. The breakdown of aid is as follows:

Federal Scholarships
University Scholarships
Federal Loans
University Loans
TOTAL

\$ 66,455.00
123,337.00
30,345.00
39,500.00
\$ 259,637.00

In an effort to keep you informed, more information on developments in the area of financial aid will appear in forthcoming issues of Shifting Dullness.

ATTENTION ALL MEDICAL STUDENTS: Mr. Heustis, the Vice-President for Business and Finance of Duke University, will discuss the current efforts of Union 1199 to organize and represent the service workers at Duke Medical Center. This discussion is limited to medical students and will take place in Room 224, Davison Building, on Wednesday, October 21, 1970 at 5:00 p.m.

LAW AND ORDER: Any medical student interested in serving on the Duke University Traffic Commission during the 1970-1971 academic year, please contact Martin Schwartz, Box 2853.